
D20/346591 

NOTIFICATION – COMMENCEMENT AMENDMENT NO. 5 – 
BOARDING HOUSES - SHOALHAVEN CONTRIBUTIONS PLAN 2019 

 
Council, at its Development & Environment Committee meeting held on 20 July 2020, 
adopted Amendment No. 5 to Shoalhaven Contributions Plan 2019 (MIN20.469). 
 
The Amendment reduces the equivalent tenement (ET) rate for boarding houses from 
0.4ETs to 0.2ETs per boarding house bedroom to incentivise the supply of affordable 
housing in Shoalhaven.  
 
The Amendment comes into effect on Friday 7 August 2020. 
 
Enquiries should be directed to Jenna Tague, Planning, Environment and 
Development Group on (02) 4429 3553. Please quote Council’s reference 64031E 
 

 


